
Chippewa Valley High School Open House 
 

Join us on Tuesday, August 27, 2025 between 9:00am to 3:00pm 
for our Open House. Meet the staff and sign any needed forms before 
school starts. 
 
Please click here to start the enrollment process (updating Infinite 
Campus information). Please do not try to fill out these forms on 
mobile devices such as Smart Phones or Tablet PCs as the 
enrollment process may not complete properly. There will be a 
computer available at CVHS during the Open House, if needed. 
 
For questions or concerns, please contact the District Registrar at the 
Central Office by calling 715-720-1850 or send an email to 
enrollment@chipfalls.org. 
 
If you are unable to join us on this date, please call Kristy Rubenzer at 
715-723-5542 x6401 or email rubenzkj@chipfalls.org to make an 
appointment for another time. 
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https://chipfalls.infinitecampus.org/campus/apps/olr/application/login/kiosk-app-type
mailto:rubenzkj@chipfalls.org

